
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 23rd 
June. Appointments will be available from 4.00 – 7.00 p.m. according to 
each individual teacher’s availability. All appointments will be held at Rye 
Hills Academy in either the Main Hall or in a classroom on the English 
corridor. You will be required to book the appointment online prior to 
arriving at the Academy.   
 
Please visit https://ryehills.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 
To login you will need your child’s name and date of birth. This allows you 
to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive 
an email confirming your appointments.   
 
This is a great opportunity for you to talk to subject teachers and find out 
how your son/daughter is progressing in each of his/her subjects.  In 
addition, we will be delighted to offer advice on the best ways you can 
support your son/daughter to achieve his/her full potential as they move 
forward through their education.  
 
The window for booking appointments will run from Thursday 9th June until 
12 midday on Thursday 23rd June.  Should you wish to make any changes 
after this deadline please contact Mrs Brooks, Learning Manager or myself, 
Mr Norminton, Progress Leader.  
 
There is a short guide to making appointments below.   
 
If you any support with this process, please contact Mr Norminton or Ms 
Brooks.  
 
paul.norminton@ryehillsacademy.co.uk  
lorraine.brooks@ryehillsacademy.co.uk  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
  
Mr P Norminton  
Progress Leader  
 



 

 

 


